Egg Harbor City
Green Team Meeting
Thursday, October 30, 2014

The meeting began at 12:05 PM with 7 people present. Those in attendance were:
Lisa Jiampetti, Mayor

Jodi Kahn, Chief Financial Officer

Rick Dovey, resident & President of Atlantic County Utilities Authority (ACUA)
Karen Horn, resident & employee of ACUA

Nanette Galloway, resident

Bridget Hayes, resident & Tax Collector

No ok wn e

Hazel Mueller, Councilwoman

A resolution listing updated Team Members will be adopted at the November 13, 2014 council
meeting. Several other residents expressed interest but were not able to make the meeting.
Jodi will reach out to them to make sure they want to be included in the resolution.

Jodi asked if anyone would consider being the chairperson of the team. Lisa suggested that
everyone think about it and let Jodi if interested.

Jodi reviewed the current status of the team and that we would like to work towards
certification in 2015. We currently have 60 points and 1 of the 2 required priority actions.
Nanette pointed out several actions that the City has accomplished that just need to be
reported to Sustainable Jersey.

Jodi handed out a list of actions from the Sustainable Jersey website. She marked ones that are
either completed with Sustainable Jersey or she thought the City has already accomplished or
could reasonably work toward accomplishing. It was decided that members will review the list
to see if there are any items they know are completed or would be interested in working to
complete. Specific tasks will be selected at the next meeting once members have a chance to
review.

Next, the team discussed the current Sustainable Jersey grant opportunity. It was decided to
apply for LED lighting in an area not eligible for Small Cities funding. The City has applied for
Small Cities funding for other areas in the City, so this meets goals that Sustainable Jersey would
like to see, which are, 1. is leveraged with other funding, and 2. can be completed quickly even if
other funding is not received.

The team will meeting again in early December.



